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The Health Sciences Association has developed a Q&A of frequently-asked questions regarding Health
Information Management Lower Mainland consolidation.

Please see the Q&A here:

Q&A on Lower Mainland Health Information Management consolidation

HSAs committee members on Health Information Management consolidation are as follows:

Rav Dhillon, Health Information Management, Richmond General Hospital, Vancouver Coastal Health●

Karen Hatchwell, Health Information Management, Surrey Memorial Hospital, Fraser Health●

Lori Pringle, Health Information Management, St. Pauls Hospital, Providence●

Shelley Scott, Health Information Management, BC Cancer Agency ... Vancouver Cancer Centre, Provincial●

Health Services
Sally Mastrantonio, Health Information Management, Lions Gate Hospital, VCHA, alternate●

Derek Wong, HSA Senior Labour Relations Officer, Classifications●

Dani Demetlika, HSA Senior Labour Relations Officer●
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